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February 10, 2022 
 
Dear Elected Official: 
 
RE:   Public Information Notification 
         SR 9/ I-95 (south of Palm Beach Lakes Boulevard to north of 45th Street) 
         Safety Improvements 
         Palm Beach County, Florida 
         Financial Project ID Number: 445623-1-52-01 
 
 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide 
information about the proposed improvements for the above referenced project. 

No Public Information Workshop is scheduled for this project. 

Project information is posted at: www.d4fdot.com/pbfdot/future_projects_index.asp. Notices 
are being sent to all property owners and tenants located within 300 feet of the project and to 
other public officials, regulatory agencies, organizations, and individuals interested in the 
project. Attached is a copy of the Public Information Flyer, which includes a project location 
map and other important information about the project.  

If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the FDOT Project Manager, 
Mr. Thuc Le, P.E., at (954) 777-4552, toll free at (866) 336-8435, ext. 4552, or via email at 
Thuc.Le@dot.state.fl.us.        

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
       Gerry O’Reilly, P.E. 
       District Four Secretary 
 
GO:tl 
Attachment: Public Information Flyer 
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